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MEMO 
 

To:  Mayor, City Attorney and City Council 
CC:  Department Directors & Press 
From:  City Administrator 
Subject: Administrator’s Report 
Date:  December 16, 2014 
 
Finance Director Cost Saving Effort:  Finance Director Rich Abbott recently met with the City’s 
Financial Advisor RW Baird to discuss fees for FA services.  He was successful in negotiating a 
10% reduction in their fee structure.  This will save the City approximately $18,500 in 2015.  A job 
well done! 
 
Budget Books:  The 2015 Budget is available on the City’s website.  Printed copies have been 
created for those who requested one.  
 
Police Dept. Staffing changes:  Chief Jack reports that Sergeant Gregg Satula will be retiring 
from the Waukesha Police Department on January 15, 2015 after 12 years of dedicated 
service.  We wish him the best in his future endeavors.   
 
Pending PFC approval on December 15

th
, Timothy Filter will be sworn in as an officer on January 

5, 2015.   

 
 The Holidays in Waukesha:  Be sure to enjoy the holiday season in downtown Waukesha 
including: 
 

 New street decorations 

 Horse drawn carriage rides 

 Santa’s Breakfast Workshop (Saturday’s 8:00-10:00 AM) 

 Waukesha Civic Theater presentations 

See waukeshasilverbells.com for details. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Happy Holidays to all aldermen, City staff and residents! 


